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AT THE AUGUST MEETING, the group was surprised by a demonstration on thread chasing techniques 
with Sam Angelo.  A visit to Las Vegas and AFWS was a good reason to do a side trip to Woodworkers 
Emporium for the demo. 

Thread chasing is not an easy procedure but if you understand some of the tricks it will work out. 

1.       Select fine grain and medium hardwood for the best results. 

2.      Plan ahead, and practice, practice. 

3.      Cut the female portion first, it is easier to adjust the male part afterwards. 

4.      Cut with slow RPM (300-500) with a smooth pass. 

5.      Adjust as needed, ŀƴŘ ǇǊŀŎǘƛŎŜΧ 

Sam demonstrated each of the methods and tricks he used to make a clean thread match.  Demo was 
good information for each of us, whether new or old turners.  There is always something to learn at a 
woodturners meeting. 

{Ƙƻǿ ŀƴŘ ¢Ŝƭƭ ǿŀǎ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǿƛǘƘ ǎƻ Ƴŀƴȅ ōŜŀǳǘƛŦǳƭ ǿƻǊƪǎ ƻŦ ŀǊǘΧ 

AT THE AWFS, some of our members discovered a new type of head protection to use while turning. 
Made by ViTAFLEX, it is a soft-stretch hood made from a patented latex-free elastic nonwoven fabric. It 
keeps your head cool, securely covers the entire head and neck, and can be worn over a mask, in 
conjunction with a respirator, or as a helmet liner. To learn more, check them out at 
www.VitaflexUSAstore.com. 

OUR NEXT MEETING is scheduled for Saturday, September 2, 2011, at 9:30 AM 






